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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together
Tuesday 11* February 2020

Maple Base Educational Visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have arranged a visit to Hengistbury Head for next half term, as part of our learning about rivers. This
visit will allow the children to learn about a river first hand, learning the parts and the processes of a river.
They will have the opportunity to measure the flow rate and depth of the river, learn about the animals that
rely on the river and even get to make their own model river system.

Maple 1 will be visiting on Monday 16™ March and Maple 2 will be visiting on Tuesday 17t March. A letter
with further details will be sent out nearer the time.

For this visit to take place, we are asking for a contribution of £10 for each child. Unfortunately, if we do not
receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead with the visit and it will be
cancelled. Please note that the school office is now cashless so we require payment for the trip to be made
using SCOPAY www.scopay.com/bearwood-poole. Please contact the school office if you require any help
with online payments.

We also require parent helpers for this visit, so if you would like to help then please indicate this on the slip
below. We will then confirm via Marvellous Me if your help is required.

Please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 6" March.

B

Mrs Guarguaglini Mrs Hunt

Maple Base Hengistbury Head Visit

Name of child: Class:

| give my permission for my child to take part in the visit on Monday 16" March (Maple 1) or Tuesday 17t
March (Maple 2).

| have paid the £10 contribution on SCOPAY.

I'am /am not available to help on this visit (please delete as appropriate).

Signed:
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